From: Pam Watkins [pamwwatkins@gmail.com] Sent: Wednesday, June 04, 2014 10:28 AM

To: Statements

Subject: Chief Clerk of the Commision---Docket E-100, Sub. 83: Net Meeting

Dear Chief Clerk of the Commission,

My name is Pam Watkins. Last year my husband and I installed 30 solar panels and 2 additional

panels for hot water for our home in Wilmington, NC. We did this

- 1) because it is the right thing to do with all the sunlight we get in Wilmington;
- 2) trying to save money on our power bill, which has gotten very high over the last several years due to all the rate increases;
- 3)we made this \$60,000.00 investment with the understanding that we would be able to net meter. This was a huge investment for us, which we researched and found it would be very beneficial. I DO NOT SUPPORT changes to net metering that will kill rooftop solar in North Carolina.

PLEASE, PLEASE OPPOSE CHANGES TO NET METERING.

Thank you for your time. Pam Watkins